
Item 18: National Adhering Organization Status of  
Pakistan and Saudi Arabia 

The letter that follows has been received from the NAO of Saudi Arabia. The Council is 
asked to accept to resignation of the NAO of Saudi Arabia. 

The Pakistan Chemical Society was admitted as the National Adhering Organization of 
Pakistan at the Geneva Council meeting (1997). The PCS has not paid its National 
Subscription for 1998, 1999, or 2000. The PCS, when informed of the recommendation 
of the Finance Committee and the Executive Committee that NAO status be removed 
from the PCS, sent a message stating that they believed they would be able to pay at least 
part of their arrears before the Brisbane Council meeting. The Bureau will discuss the 
issue, based on the most current information at Brisbane and make a recommendation to 
Council. 




